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The normal quantity of Regional, Section, local Bulletins and Newsletters have
been received, recorded and filed.

As indicated in my last report the library has acquired new and larger
quarters. While the process of putting all documents and files in their proper
place has not been completed substantial progress has been accomplished.

Donations of slides to the library has continued. The most recent gift to the
library, of 450 plus slides came from a member in Virginia. Also included with
the slides was an excellent copy of Maerz and Paul which the library did not
have.

Filing cabinets have been newly labeled using a Brothers labeler to replace
the masking tape previously used.

Progress continues in the digitizing of the Larry Harder slide collection. The
60's and 70's have been completed and shipment of the 80 & 81 slides has been
made. The digitizing will continue through the 90's and into the 2000's in
tune with Janet Smith’s schedule. It should be noted that by the time the work
on the slides at hand has been completed the quantity digitized should be
about 50,000 plus.

A project that I am hoping to begin is the unifying the registration forms
folders. At present the folders are a mish-mash of colors and types. These have
been relabeled with the Brothers machine.

One final note...the librarian would like to express his personal thanks to
Nancy Price for her donation of 5 multi-shelved filing cabinets.

Respectfully submitted,

Dave Silverberg
A.I.S. Librarian



